Engage Newsletter Issue 73 September Opportunities 
Calls to Action:
1. Abigaël Carpentier, a medical student from Ottawa U is requesting help from the family leaders with her project. Our very own Laurie Woodward assisted with revisions on the survey prior to this final draft. Thank you Laurie! It's an interesting topic and highlights the role of the family in medical education. Your input in the survey would be a big help to Abigaël. The goal of this project is to find out what patients (represented by patient partners) think their roles should be in medical education. We based the survey on ideas that were presented mostly by health care professionals, but we would like to see if patients agree with their suggestions and if they have other ideas. Therefore, feel free to share your opinion in the survey, and all ideas are welcome! The survey should take less than 15 minutes to complete.
Eventually, this research will be used to advocate for more patient involvement in medical education, with specific ideas that are “patient partner approved” that can then be implemented in the curriculum. The results of the survey may eventually be published and it will be presented at the Medicine Research Day (but all the data will be anonymous). Here is the link to access the survey: https://www.surveymonkey.ca/r/JJQPKLX Thank you for answering this survey, your input is appreciated!
2. Dr. Albert Tu is looking for family review (2) on his project: Development and validation of a remote video acquisition and analysis tool using artificial intelligence for screening of upper and lower extremity function against standardized human evaluation.  We are looking for a general reviewer (any family leader) and a second reviewer with a lived experience as a parent/patient/caregiver with ambulatory age (3 - 18 years) with GMFCS I - III status; patients of ambulatory age (3 - 18 years) with hemiparetic cerebral palsy. The research summary is ready, so please reach out (kcourtney@cheo.on.ca) to get started on your review. 
Family Leader Spotlight 
This month's Family Leader Spotlight features Bina Sharma. Bina loves to cook and is also a writer. Her cookbook will be complete shortly. Bina has served on the Equity Diversity Inclusion Idigninaty (EDII) Task Force and provided extensive feedback on revising our Redcap survey tools. Bina has also been a regular reviewer of Research Growth Awards (RGA), Quality Improvement (QITI) grants, Research Coordinator Awards, and Trainee Awards. Bina is currently working on a grant proposal for Precision Mental Health Competition. Thank you for your time and talent Bina! 
Research Growth Awards Coming Soon
The Fall Research Growth Awards (RGA) is our biggest internal grant review completion. Family Leader review is required for all research proposals that make it to the full application stage.  Your review is an integral part of the process and influences the sectional of winning grant applications. Your general and specific lived experiences provide the patient/family-oriented viewpoint. This provides insights into improving recruiting, methods, design, and knowledge translation of results - basically all aspects of the work. The requests for review will be arriving in mid-November and usually take around 1 hour to complete. Please reach out if you are interested in being on the list of reviewers. The research topics will be shared once the researcher's letters of interest (LOI) have been reviewed by the grants office. 

It's always inspiring to see what Family Leaders are working on here at the RI and beyond!
Want to share an update about a project or advisory work in the ENGAGE Newsletter?
Have a great article or resource to share in our next newsletter? Click here

Did you know, past Engage newsletters and plain text versions can also be found on the RI Family Leader Page?
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